
Note: The U.S. Department of Education requires that all school corporations that have received ESSR Grant
Funding to review and revise their “return to in-person” instruction plans and post on the school’s website until
September 2023.

● Central Noble Community Schools will open the 2022-2023 school year on August
10th at full capacity

● Central Noble Community Schools will not be offering any virtual options to our
students. We believe that the best instruction for our students takes place in the
classroom with our teachers.

● Guidelines for Covid-19
○ A person who tests positive will complete a five day isolation. They may

return on day six as long as there is no fever or symptoms
○ We will not be contact tracing inside the school
○ We will not quarantine students or adults who were a close contact unless

they have symptoms

● Central Noble Community Schools will continue to promote frequent handwashing
and offer hand sanitizer to help prevent the spread of Covid-19.


